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ST PATRICK’S  BULLETIN 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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June 17- Mass M Millington —————— A Munro L Welsch J Millington D Munro L Fraser 

June 24-LLA K Bendall K Clohesy  

I Dart 

J Gurry —————

— 

J Millington J Millington L Fraser 

July 1—LLA J Gurry L Fraser & 

M Millington 

C Kennedy —————

— 

R Picone R Weir A Munro 

Sick   

Una Bartlett 

Cec Harris 

Fred Webb 

Child Safety Standards : 

We have a Child Safety Policy in 
this Parish  to ensure the safety 
and wellbeing of children in our 
care.                

A Child Safety Code of Conduct 
has been adopted for all who 
work with  children in this    
Parish.    Ann Munro is  our                         
safeguarding officer. 

COUNTRY MASS TIMES 

Sunday June 24: Nhill LLA at 10am  

Sunday July 1: Nhill LLA at 10am  

Sunday July 8: Murtoa at  8.30.  

Dimboola 8.30. Nhill Mass at 10am  

Collections 

PGP :  $    75.00  

Pres :  $    25.00 

Loose: $  170.00 

 End of the Financial Year 

As we draw near to the end of our     

financial year, we thank all parishion-

ers for their support us over the past 

twelve months.  If you would like to 

have envelopes, please see Ann after 

Mass today.   

17-23 June:  Refugee Week.  

This week informs us about refugees and celebrate positive        

contributions made by refugees to Australian and all societies It 

aims to create better understanding between different communities 

and to encourage successful integration enabling refugees to live 

safely and make a valuable contribution to Australia. We need a 

global movement to demand the safety and rights of refugees are protected. It is the        

responsibility of all Governments, and each one of us, to ensure people forced to flee from 

their homes can live with dignity and with hope. In a world where violence forces thousands 

of families to flee for their lives each day, we stand with refugees. The UN Refugee Agency 

has launched the #With Refugees Petition to send a message to governments that they 

must work together and do their fair share for refugees.  

The Australian Bishops say to us  EVERYTHING IS ON THE TABLE  as we discern                   

and pray for the needs of our Church,  what we keep, what we need to change or adapt . 

Plenary Council: The Plenary Council gives us all an opportunity to listen to what the    

Spirit is saying to the Church in Australia. We are going to build the agenda for the Plenary    

Council together, through dialogue. Every one of us is invited to listen to God by listening to 

one another. What do you think God is asking of us in Australia at this time?                     

Everyone’s experience of faith and the Church is unique and it is important that the Plenary 

Council hears responses from as many people as possible.  


